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COMMUNIQUE TO INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS: The issue of passport and visa

The Management of INES-RUHENGERI is informing all international students that
they have to be regular with Immigration and Emigration services as reminded
several times in meetings and by different communiqués.

Unfortunately, some students are not showing cooperation in showing their
passport and valid visa. Therefore, the following is communicated as the last
warning and for immediate effect:

v A systematic screening is ongoing under supervision of the Dean of Students,
and INES Internal Security Officer on entrance and in classrooms;

v’ Keep your valid passport and visa on you as you enter INES Campus;

v If not yet done, each international student has to present him/herself with
passport to the Office of Internal Security Officer in the Building of Post
Graduate Programs, Floor 1 until 23" December 2022 at 5:00PM;

v’ After the Christmas Break, from 9" January 2022, no International student
will be allowed to attend class if he/she is not in regularity. A letter of
suspension will be addressed to him/her with a copy to the competent
authority of Immigration and Emigration.

v’ If suspended, a student will resume studies only after due regularization.
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